MAYOR \___

WMW

Mayor Smith and his family recognize that the Christmas season can be a difficult and
often a sad time for people who may be experiencing financial challenges, living alone
without family nearby or having health problems.

IN NEED

For this reason, the Smith family and many dedicated volunteers will be hosting a
Christmas dinner on Saturday, December 9th at the RecPlex.
Members of our community who would otherwise find it difficult to provide a
Christmas dinner for their families or themselves are welcome to attend.

DOORS WILL BE OPEN

AT 5:30 PM
AND DINNER WILL BE SERVED If you are planning to attend dinner using
AT 6:00 PM the Wasaga Beach Transit, service

along Routes | and 2 will be
complimentary.

If you would like more
information and/or are interested in
attending or volunteering,
please contact:

Joanne Smith at 705-422-0963 or
email:
MayorsChristmasDinner@gmail.com

-

PLEASE RSVP BY DECEMBER 4TH

FOR MEMBERS OF
THE COMMUNITY
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